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June 11, 2009

School Budget & Finance Analysis Bureau

Education Building – Room 221

300 Don Gasper

Santa Fe, NM  87501-2786

Re:  Justification for Temporary Cash Transfer of $299,611 from Fund 31200 to Fund 11000

A temporary cash transfer is being requested to provide cash to balance the GISD 2008-09 Operational Budget.  The funds being transferred are from reimbursement the District received from a PSCOC Award Project for the construction of Chaparral High School.  GISD has obtained legal opinion that this transfer is allowable.  This transfer is also a component of the Financial Action Plan submitted to the GISD Board of Education and approved by the Public Education Department for 2008-09.  This is the balance of the reimbursement received.  Total transfer will be $3,799,611.
The transfer will be repaid over a period of ten years per the amortization attached to the Cash Transfer Form.  Amortization schedule reflects smaller payments in 2009-10 and 2010-11 due to the current funding of the Operational Fund with Federal SEG Stimulus funds.
